
From: james_lee@srtlab.com 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2002 5:54 AM 
To: tei@timcoengr.com 
Cc: harris@srtlab.com; joanne_wang@srtlab.com; vichi_cheng@srtlab.com 
Subject: Fwd: IOWA EXPORT-IMPORT TRADING CO.FCC ID: 
KNFMULTIRCU7TX 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Regarding the detailed description of change to the subject project, 
please compare the attached new schematics and old one first. 
 
(See attached file: circuit---new.jpg)(See attached file: circuit---old.JPG) 
 
You will see the main chip (U1)and R1 & R2 changed. The U1 is used to 
trigger some code to frequency modulation circuit.  The R1 and R2 has 
changed value for reducing power level to meet FCC requirement. 
 
 
The component U1 function is same as U 2 in old schematics, and the 
other components are same as  old circuit.  So the applicant hopes to 
use same ID on market, and submitted the class 1 permissive change. 
 
Please tell us if you have further comments to the project. Thank you! 
 
 
James Lee 


